
Southern Berkshire Regional School District 

Executive Evaluation Subcommittee 

June, 29 2017 

Superintendent’s Office, 5:30 p.m. 

 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Silvers at 5:38 p.m. 

 

Members present: Bonnie Silvers, Fran Lartigue, Bob Law 

 

Fran Lartigue moved, seconded by Bob Law to accept the minutes of the May 30 meeting. 

The motion was passed unanimously. 

 

Bob Law moved, seconded by Fran Lartigue to bring the Evaluation of Superintendent Dave 

Hastings to the full School Committee for approval. 

The motion was passed unanimously. 

 

Fran Lartique moved, seconded by Bob Law to adjourn the meeting at 5:45. 

The motion passed unanimously. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Bob Law 

 

 

 

 


